Maharaja Surajmal Institute of Technology
C-4, Janak Puri, New Delhi-110058

Dated: 07.08.2025

NOTICE REGARDING MANAGEMENT QUOTA COUNSELLING FOR THE
PROGRAMMES B.TECH. & LE TO B.TECH. FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26 IN
MAHARAJA SURAJMAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

This is for the information of all stakeholders that the Management Quota Admissions
Counselling for B.Tech. Programme (Prog. Code 131) & LE to B.Tech. (Prog. Code 128) is
postponed because the matter is subjudice and subject to outcome of the CM Application

38828/2025 and LPA 466/2023 of Hon'ble High Court of Delhi, thus the outcome will determine
the final admission process.

Further progress will be notified after the decision of the Hon’ble High Court of Delhi.

Prof.(Dr.) A¥chana Balyan
¢ Director

Maham]aswmi!md'ﬁdmlogy
- Janak Puri, New Deth1-110058

e Institute’s Website- for the information of all concerned
All Notice Boards- for the information of all concerned



